CONVAIR

CONSOLIDATED VULTEE AIRCRAFT CORPORATION
SAN DIEGO 12, CALIFORNIA

A.P. FONTAINE :
VICE PRESIDENT & GENERAL MANAGER 28 May 1951

Mr. Amon Carter

Fort Worth Star Telegram
1,00 West Seventh Street
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear lir. Carter:

It was a real pleasure meeting you
and spending a few mimutes in your office last
Thursday. I especially appreciate the gift
of the hat, and want to express my sincere
thanks.

I hope to have the pleasure of seeing
you occasionally in Fort Worth and hope that
we will have more time together at our next
meeting.

Sincerely,
S S e
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